Site inspection report of the Chief Conservator of Forests,
Southern Circle, Kollam

| had inspected the proposed site for the construction of Police Station, Ponmudi
with Divisional Forest Officer, Thiruvanathapuram and local staff on 21.11.2016. The
forest land proposed for diversion is 0.02 ha and forms part of Palode reserve. The
trees required to be felled are a mix of local and introduced species of lesser
commercial value. No noticeable impact on the tract / terrain around on account of this

diversion is foreseen.

The proposal for diversion is recommended, subject to the conditions laid down
by the Govt. of India.
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